Athletics – 8/2/21
Attendees: Glen Katz, Daryl Macellaro, Erin Macellaro, Dani Maute, Pat Degnan, Chris Kleinwaks, Adele Wadleigh, Steve Koenigsberg
Start: 7:35 pm
End: 8:30 pm
Prepared by: Steve Koenigsberg


HUBS Review

· Congratulations to Daryl Macellaro for being awarded the Dave LaMothe Award for his dedication to the sport of swimming

· Thanks to Dani, Erin, Daryl and all the volunteers for all their hard work on organizing and running the HUBS event.

· Thanks as always to our WML Maintenance Dept for an amazing job setting up and being available all weekend.

·  Dani Maute thanked the POA Board and the Athletics committee for all their support this year.


Budget Review
· Discussion on increase in minimum wage coming every year for next three years and how that will affect the budget
· Discussion on potential 2022 projects and what planning will be needed

Women’s Volleyball
· It was brought up that the men’s and women’s volleyball teams share an equipment bag. There may be an additional bag available – if not athletics will purchase a second set.
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